
This project/program is funded 12% at $8,700 by federal funds and 88% at $63,800 by nongovernmental sources for 
a total amount of $72,500. The federal funds are received from the U.S. Department of Health and  Human Services 
(HHS) provided by the Missouri Department of Social Services, Family Support Division.  


